
Diamond Pattern Rolled Edge
Bench without Back

$471.00

Product Description
Wherever you decide to place the Diamond Pattern
Rolled Edge Bench without Back, people will
appreciate a place to sit down on a comfy bench
with specialized rolled edges so it’s more
comfortable on the back of the legs. As the bench
doesn’t have a back, it can easily be located
alongside a path where people can choose to sit
either way round. The Diamond Pattern Rolled Edge
Bench without Back makes a good addition to forest
trails and public spaces where you need something
contemporary that doesn’t intrude on the
surroundings of the space. This bench comes in a
thermoplastic coating that protects it from rain,
scratches, stains, scuffs, and doesn’t allow the build
up of dirt and grime. Choose from a Standard
coating or opt for an Extreme coating that repels
graffiti and cuts, and comes with an extended
warranty. Affix the bench to the floor with a metal
plate, cement it into the ground, or opt for a
portable bench in either a 4ft or 6ft size.

Product Specifications
Price: $471.00

Model Number: BRE04-C-22-000 
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